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CORRESPONDENCE
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WOOLSTON DEVELOPMENT PROJECT

The Board considered a letter from the Manager of the Woolston Development Project thanking
the Board for the contribution of $15,000 towards a family support worker project.

The Board resolved to receive the correspondence.

INTERNATIONAL YEAR OF THE VOLUNTEER FUND 2001

The Board considered a letter from the Community Worker/Co-ordinator, Phillisptown
Community Centre thanking the Board for the grant of money from the Fund for the Year of the
Volunteer.

The Board resolved to receive the correspondence.

WOOLSTON MAINSTREET INC

The Board considered a letter from the Chairman of Woolston Main Street Inc thanking the
Board for the contribution towards the Woolston Village Signs on Ferry Road.

The Board resolved to receive the information.

REDCLIFFS PUBLIC LIBRARY

The Board considered a report from the secretary of the Redcliffs Public Library thanking the
Board for the grant for 2001/02.

The Board resolved to receive the correspondence.

DEANS AVENUE PRECINCT SOCIETY

The Board considered a letter from the Deans Avenue Precinct Society seeking funding for an
electric barbecue in South Hagley Park.

The Board resolved to receive the correspondence and consider this letter further with clause
20.

BUCKLEYS ROAD BUS STOP

The Board considered a letter from Ruth Carson a resident in Buckleys Road concerning the
proposal to extend the bus stop in Buckleys Road opposite Eastgate Mall.

The Board resolved to receive the correspondence and consider this letter further with clause
5.



